
FW: Congratulations on your appointment as the new 
president of Cal Poly Humboldt 
External	
Inbox 

 
Richard Carvajal <rcarvajal@valdosta.edu> 
 

Mon, Sep 15, 
1:50 PM (1 day 

ago) 
to marshelle.thobaben@humboldt.edu 

 
 

 

Marshelle, 
  
Thank you so much for reaching out. I am truly excited to have the opportunity to join 
the Cal Poly Humboldt family, and I look forward to getting to know you and the 
members of your group once I’m there. I’ve attended several Retirees Association 
events here over my tenure, and I’ll look forward to doing the same with your group. 
Your group has done so much to build a great university, and I’ll hope to benefit from 
your continued guidance and support in the years to come. 
  
Best wishes for a great fall and thank you again for your email! 
  
Richard 
  
  
From: Melinda Harbaugh <mharbaugh@valdosta.edu> 
Sent: Monday, September 15, 2025 8:28 AM 
To: Richard Carvajal <rcarvajal@valdosta.edu> 
Subject: FW: Congratulations on your appointment as the new president of Cal Poly Humboldt 
  
A welcome from their Retiree association… 
  

 
*Please	note	that	I	may	send	emails	outside	of	standard	business	hours,	but	your	response	is	not	expected	outside	
of	your	regular	working	schedule. 
From: Marshelle Thobaben <marshelle.thobaben@humboldt.edu> 
Sent: Saturday, September 13, 2025 1:43 PM 
To: VSU President's Office <president@valdosta.edu> 
Subject: Congratulations on your appointment as the new president of Cal Poly Humboldt 
  
Delivered	From	External	Sender 



 
Dear President Carvajal, 
  
On behalf of the Humboldt-Emeritus and Retired Faculty and Staff Association (Humboldt-
ERFSA), congratulations on your appointment as the new president of Cal Poly Humboldt. We 
are delighted to welcome you to the campus community and look forward to the leadership and 
vision you will bring. 
  
Humboldt-ERFSA is committed to supporting and protecting the rights and benefits of Humboldt 
and CSU retirees. We also strive to maintain strong connections between our retirees and the 
ongoing life of the campus. In that spirit, we extend an open invitation for you to attend any of 
our events. Your presence would be greatly appreciated and valued by our members. 
  
At your convenience, the ERFSA Executive Committee would welcome the opportunity to meet 
with you to discuss our shared goals and explore how we can work together to continue making 
Cal Poly Humboldt a vibrant and supportive environment for students, faculty, staff, and retirees 
alike. 
  
We look forward to collaborating with you and wish you every success in your new role. 
  
Warm regards, 
Marshelle Thobaben, President Humboldt-ERFSA 
On behalf of the Humboldt-ERFSA Executive Committee 
 


